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| am writing as an Oregon taxpayer and voter to express my strong opposition to HB
2015. Granting driver's licenses to persons who are not legal residents of this state is
a very bad idea for numerous reasons. At the top of the list are the facts that Oregon
voters rejected such a proposal through the referendum process in 2014, and
according to a recent Zogby poll are still strongly opposed this action. In addition,
granting this type of official state identification documentation to non-residents
legitimizes illegal immigration, devalues citizenship and threatens the sovereignty of
our state and nation.

| urge you to vote against this dangerous bill.

Keith Rosentrater
Salem
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